
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/3/2010 2:36:06 PM

bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: DR OIR Phase 4 Decision 

Bruce
I'd like to talk to you about the DR OIR Phase 4 decision as it relates to our 2010 pilot. As we said in our 
Advice 3635-E, we are planning to use PeakChoice (part of it) for our 2010 PDR. We want to make 
sure that we do that consistently with the decision. Please give me a call.

Thanks

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Analyst 
Demand Response
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Redacted
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